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Supervisors Sweeney and Briggs recommending the Board consider the following:
1) Discuss the proposed approval of the Amendment to the Basin Plan by the State Water Resources
Control Board, comments to be received by March 18, 2011; and
2) Authorize the Chair to sign a comment letter to State Water Resources Control Board, noting said
Amendment relates to the clarity of Lake Tahoe.  (Refer 11/15/10, Item 24;10/12/10, Item 2; Legistar
File 09-1402, 1/19/10, Item 18; Legistar File 08-0687, 6/24/08, Item 3) (Est. Time: 15 Min.)
Supervisors Sweeney and Briggs requesting the Board adopt the attached letter to the State Water
Resources Control Board and have Chair sign.
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